Take Home T-Day

Colby Elementary School Tuesday, September 12, 2023

Welcome to our two Americorps
Reading futors Kim Broeske and
Amy Moffitt. They will be working
with students everyday with
reading.

*All students that are in 1st grade
and 3rd grade will be having their
hearing screened September 23,
2023, If you do nat want your child
to participate, please contact the
of fice no later than September 22.
Results of the screening will be
shared with parents/quardians at
parent teacher conferences.

“This year we will be holding the 5th
Spanish Poelry contest - “Juegos
Florales Colby." in honor of
Hispanic Heritage Manth. Al students
are invited to participate, There will
b great prizes! If you would like to
pariicipate please talk to Mrs. Bohl or
Mrs. Gonzalez. Conlest will be held
on October 13th at the theater.
Registrations are open!

*If you have not already signed
up for the Remind App please do
that as soon as possible, This is
how teachers communicate with
parents, If you need the code
for the teacher, please call the
office and ask.

For the safety of our

students
We do not allow flip flops on
the playground. Please
make sure your child has
other shoes to change into
for recess.

ﬂg—-lg 3@2 students
Please continue +o wear +the

bus you were given for
next 2 weeks.

Elementary Doors
The Elementary doors do not open until
8:45 on Monday and 7:45 Tuesday - Fridays
You will have to wait outside until that time
For the safety of our students, adults are not allowed in the building
without and appointment

Drop off zone
Drivers must enter for the east side of Dolf Street. Stay on the right hand side of
the driveway. Pull up close to the curb so that your students enter the sidewalk
from the passenger side of the vehicle closest to the building. Staff members
monitor the drop off area and assist if needed. Drivers stay in their vehicles in
order to keep the flow of traffic moving. When your child is safely out of the
vehicle, exit the west end of the driveway onto Dolf Street. Safety is our focus.
Alway watch for student that might be crossing the driveways, either walking or
riding bike. We ask that you be considerate of one another by holding up traffic.
If you plan to exit your vehicle, please full into a parking spot. At no time should
an unaccompanied vehicle be left in the driveway.

USE OF THE STAFF PARKING LOT WHEN DROPPING OFF
OR PICKING UP A CHILD IS PROHIBITED

Pick up Zone

If you are planning to pick up your child at the end of the day please wait
outside for your child.
If you have a change in their normal procedure for going home, please call the
Elementary office prior to 3:00 pm.

At the end of the school day, for the safety of all students, please pull into a
parking spot. The youngest students are dismissed first followed by the older
students. We ask that you come to the overhand to pick up your student. Once
you have your student(s), please take them to the vehicle and buckle them up
and exit the parking lot to make room for other parents. Do not block the
driveway by stopping your vehicle in the middle of the driveway. For the safety
of our students, we do not allow them to walk without an adult into the parking
lot.

Fresh Fruits and Vegetables Grant
Colby Elementary Students grades PK-5th will once again be served fresh fruits

or vegetables every Tue.-Fri. During milk break, thanks to a grant that allows us
to provide a healthy fruit or vegetable for them 4 days a week.




